
Opposites week was busy with lots of fun 
activities and idea sharing about the concept of 
“opposites”. We even changed our room around a 
bit to go along with the theme.  Ask your child 
about some of the fun ways we celebrated 
opposites. Drinking frozen hot chocolate, coloring 
a picture under the table, and trying some 
sugary-salty, crunchy-chewy, sweet and sour 
foods are just a few of the ways we celebrated 
“opposites”.  We read some good stories too, 
Opposnakes, Silly Sally, Black?White! Day?
Night!, and The Foot Book. We filled the water 
table and experimented with items that sink and 
float. 

Due to the short week next week, we will take 
time to do some reviewing. We are also going to 
focus on the concept of measurement. It will be 
another exciting unit that the preschoolers will 
enjoy! We will  read the parable, The Two Sons, 
and continue another week with the fairytale, 
The Elves and the Shoemaker.


Enjoy Mid-Winter Break!


Blessings!
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Notes

No Preschool 

Monday, Feb. 21 and 
Tuesday, Feb. 22 - 
Midwinter Break


Coats, hats, and mittens are 
a must this time of year. 
Boots and snow pants will 

be required to play outside. 
Please plan accordingly.


Parents: Kindly 
remember to send snacks 

that have nutritional 
value for your child to 

eat at snack time. Please 
no cookies or treats.


Next Week’s Focus: 

Colors: Review

Shape: Review


 Number: Review

Letter: Review

Timothy Review
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